Senator Pat Toomey
248 Russell S.O.B.
Pittsburgh, PA 20510


Dear Senator Toomey,

I write to ask you to support the National Origin-Based Antidiscrimination for Nonimmigrants Act (NO BAN Act, S.1123). The administration recently expanded the travel ban to six more countries. The ban unfairly targets Muslim-majority countries, infringes on the rights of asylum-seekers, and increases divisions within our own society in the U.S.

S.1123 prohibits religious discrimination in various immigration-related decisions and imposes limitations on the President's authority to restrict aliens from entering the U.S., except for temporary restrictions based on a transparent determination of specific security or safety threats.

The bill would also uphold the rights of asylum-seekers at the U.S. border and remove needless obstacles for participants in resettlement programs, who already undergo stronger vetting procedures than any other group entering the U.S.

Sincerely,

